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As an employee of a nonprofit organization, I've seen how the Oregon state 

government and local levels of government all contract with non-profit organizations 

to carry out work that the government has decided is useful. I believe that nonprofit 

employees working for the benefit of Oregon residents are essentially public service 

workers as much as the direct employees of the government, and they deserve to 

have safety protections provided by the government. 


